
 

              IOTC Board Meeting - January 4, 2021 

1:00 PM –Held via ZOOM 

Officers Attending: Dick Eslick (Pres),Molly Bergesen (VP), Judy Wiegand (Tresurer), 
Edith Tanniru (Secretary) Also Attending: Judy Gahide, Lois Newman 

CALL to Order at 1:00PM - Quorum is present 

Membership report: 14 New members for a total of about 220?? 

Treasurer’s report: Balance is $3504.63 as of 1/1/2021 

Reading of Minutes dispensed with due to abbreviated Zoom format 

Socials and events in the fall 
1. Gender Doubles: 

• Lois reports that she has everything she needs except more players. 
• Dick has 2 cases of balls, Molly has purchased snacks, prizes estimate is $300 
• The event will proceed but can be cancelled if needed close to the start 
• Another e-blast should be sent to encourage more players - Judy G will write it. 

2. Valentine Event 
• We will do a "go/no go" on this event in two weeks -- or January 19th 

3. Mixed Doubles 
• Doug Swanson and Sharon Feltus are coordinators 
• Format will be the same as Gender unless we find ways to improve 
• Go or no go will be decided after we see how the Gender turns out 

4. Jason Morton (2/225-2/28) 
• Molly will check with Jeff Vance regarding plans, etc., for the event 
• The event is run by the USTA so they will decide on go or no go 
• IOTC will provide refreshments/snacks and place a sign to let people know. 

Covid protocols 

There is some concern that players are not following quarantine requirements after 
possible exposure to the virus. Members need to stop playing and get tested when they 
have played with someone that has been infected. Judy G will write up an e-blast. 

Next Meeting 2/1??? - Submitted 1/4/2020 - Edith Tanniru


